
Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com>

Automated Response

Danielle.Purchase@met.police.uk <Danielle.Purchase@met.police.uk>
Tue, Jan 30, 2024 at 10:18

AM
To: pnigianni@gmail.com, Maxine.Cole@met.police.uk

Ms Nigianni

You have already been informed that your emails have been passed onto the MPS legal department and have
been advised we will no longer be corresponding with you in rela�on to this ma�er as the Data Rights office
and ROA Complaints team have nothing to do with your claim.

Please refrain from sending further emails to us about this ma�er as we will no longer be corresponding with
you about this.

Regards

Danielle Purchase

Data Rights Lead

Data Rights – Digital, Data & Technology
Metropolitan Police Service – Data Office
PO BOX 313, SIDCUP, DA15 OHH
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